
Legal Notice of Public Hearing of the Geneva Town Council

Notice is herby given that the Geneva Town Council intends to apply to USDA 
Rural Development for financial assistance in purchasing a skid loaded and 
compact roller. This will be discussed at a public meeting on Tuesday June 14th 
at 6:30 PM in the upstairs meeting room to hear public comments regarding 
the application to USDA for financial assistance.

Interested persons wishing to present their views on said application, either 
verbally or in writing, will be given the opportunity to be heard at the above-
mentioned time and place.
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